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Wilson F. Wendt
wilson.wendt@msrlegal.com

July 9, 2014

VIA EMAIL

Rommel Pabalinas, Senior Planner

El Dorado County Community Development
Agency — Development Services Department
Planning Division

2850 Fairlane Court

Placerville, CA 95667

Re:  El Dorado Hills Apartments; Request for Continuance of Planning
Commission Hearing

Dear Mel:

Our office represents the Spanos Corporation, the applicant for entitlements in the
subject matter. Their applications were considered by the Planning Commission in
a public hearing held on June 26, 2014. The Commission requested substantial
additional information and continued the matter to its July 24 meeting. The Spanos
Corporation is working diligently along with County staff and consultants to compile
all of the information requested. It is clear that all of the information will not be
available by the meeting on July 24.

The purpose of this letter is to request a formal continuance of the Planning
Commission’s public hearing until the Commission meeting on August 28, 2014.
This continuance will allow us to complete the compilation of materials in response
to the Commission’s questions.

Very truly yours,

MILLER STARR REGALIA

Wilson F. Wendt
Wilson F. Wendt

WFW:jj
cc: Alexandros Economou
Tom Allen
Roger Trout
David Livingston
Pat Angell
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